SUPERINTENDENT'S REPORT FOR Budget Workshop - MARCH 1, 2015

The Cape Elizabeth School Board held a Budget Workshop meeting on Tuesday, March 1,
2016 in the Cape Elizabeth High School Library Learning Commons. The meeting began at
6:30 pm and was videotaped. Al budget information, including the schedule of workshops, can be
found online at - https.//sites.google.com/a/capeelizabethschools.org/budget/

Heather Susana %1 Michael [oanna Barbara Elizabeth John
3 % ; 3
b Altenburg X Measelle Hubbs Moore ¢ Morrissey = Powers & Scifres b Voltz

BUDGET WorksHor MIINUTES

Superintendent’s 2016-2017 Budget discussion —
Superintendent Nadeau provided an initial overview of the FY17 budget proposal.

Board finance committee chair Joanna Morrissey opened the meeting to members of the
public wishing to speak.

No members of the public spoke.
Following the close of public comment session, Superintendent Nadeau reviewed
enrollment and staffing information. Principals Tracy, Hasson and Shedd, Interim

Director of Special Education, Steve Floyd, and District Technology Coordinator, Noel
Harroff, reviewed their proposed budgets and responded to questions from the Board.

Adjourned 5:07 p.m.

FINANCE COMMITTEE

Monthly finance reports were reviewed and warrants signed.

Respectfully submitted,

LN

Meredith Nadeau
Superintendent of Schools



